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Wednesday 8th July 2020 

 

 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
As we draw to the close of what has been a most unusual summer term we would like to notify you 
of arrangements for class splits in the Autumn term. 
 
Year group numbers enable us to revert to a Key Stage 1 class (Reception, Year 1, Year 2) named 
Choughs and Key stage 2 class (Year 4, Year 5, Year 6) named Puffins with pupil numbers well 
balanced in each class. 
 
Therefore your child will be in Miss Ferguson’s class in September. 
 
A separate letter will set out how we propose to open and operate safely under the new guidelines 
for COVID -19. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

D Blackie  
 
Diane Blackie       
Interim Head Teacher      
 

 

St Levan Primary School 

    where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD       

Tel:  01736 810486  

mailto:secretary@st-levan.cornwall.sch.uk
http://www.st-levan-primary-school.org.uk/

